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The HIRVI building restoration project is
poised to breathe new life into this historic
structure. This project, led by local building
owners, is funded in part by a matching
grant from the Oregon State Historic
Preservation Office, Oregon Heritage. 

Upon completion, the HIRVI Building will
boast six professional office spaces and up
to four unique retail spaces. These spaces,
illuminated by the building's historic
windows, will be available for lease in Spring
2024.

This restoration effort marks a pivotal stride toward inspiring future investments, fostering
economic development, and expanding business space in downtown Chiloquin. By breathing
new life into the HIRVI Building, this project will not only revitalize a historic landmark but also
to bring additional services and resources to the heart of our community. This project is a
significant step towards creating a vibrant and thriving business environment in Chiloquin

For more details and to inquire about retail or office space, visit hirvibuilding.com.
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